
Dear parent/carer,

To mark the end of the autumn term and to celebrate the successful completion of students'

mock exams, we would like to invite all year 13 students on a trip into London to Winter

Wonderland at Hyde Park.

This trip will be on Thursday 15th December 2022. Students will leave school at 1:15pm and

take the train from Watford Underground Station to Baker Street station. Students will then

take the 10 minute walk to Hyde Park.

Students will need to pay for the cost of the train ticket to and from London themselves on

the day. If a student has an oyster card or a contactless debit card the cost of a return ticket

will be £9. If a student is purchasing a paper ticket, the cost of a return ticket will be £15.

To ensure all tickets for Winter Wonderland are purchased together, a payment has been set

up on parent mail, for students to book their place. The cost of the entrance is £5.92 which

includes the entrance price of the ticket plus the booking fee. Students must pay this in

advance. Any students who do not purchase a ticket via parent mail will be unable to attend

this trip.

Once at Winter Wonderland students will be free to explore the attractions and other sights

the park has to offer. We will leave the event at approximately 6:00pm and walk back to

Baker Street station. Students will return to Watford Underground Station at approximately

7:00pm.

No student’s will be permitted to remain in London once the trip has finished. All students

must return to Watford Underground Station for 7:00pm.

Students will need to ensure they have the following items for the trip…

● Money (£9/£15 either in cash to purchase a paper ticket or already loaded onto their

oyster card/debit card).

● Any additional money students may want to buy food/refreshments or go on any

rides/ice skating once at Winter Wonderland.

● A face covering for using public transport is recommended

● Hand sanitiser

● Waterproof coat (if weather is forecast to rain)

I give/don’t give (please delete as appropriate) permission for ________________________

to attend the Winter Wonderland trip on Thursday 15th December 2022, and give permission

for them to make their own way home from Watford Underground Station.


